
From: Stacey Mckenna <smckenna@amic.org.au>  
Sent: Friday, 9 December 2022 3:53 PM 
To: Chambers - Hampton DP <Chambers.Hampton.DP@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: Review of certain C14 rates in modern awards - Meat Industry Award 2020 
Importance: High 
 
Dear Luke,  
 
The conciliation conference for matter number C2019/5259 to be held on Wednesday 14 December 
2022 has been bought to our attention, as the peak employer body representing the Meat Industry 
including processors, smallgoods manufacturers and retail butchers, we would appreciate the 
opportunity to participate in the conciliation conference.  
 
The Australian Meat Industry Council do not support the removal of the current Meat Industry Level 
1 classification, nor do we support an amendment that would insert a maximum duration of one 
week for the utilisation of the classification.  
 
However, we are keen to work with the AMIEU to come to an agreed position on the matter.  

It would be appreciated if we could please be afforded an opportunity to participate in Wednesday’s 
conference to progress this matter.  
 
 
Regards,            
 
Stacey McKenna 
General Manager – Workforce Services  
 

 
 
Mob: 0409 188 137 
Web: www.amic.org.au  
E: smckenna@amic.org.au  
 
Information contained in this e-mail or attachments is privileged and confidential and copying or 
distribution is prohibited.  If you have received this communication in error, please contact the 
sender. 
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